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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

12/12/2024  18:14:132024/3296/P OBJ Susanne 

Hirschbuhl

Further to my objection of 15/08/2024

----------------------------------------------------

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

Just to let you know that as of today 12/12/2024, more than 4 months since the above

planning application 2024/3296/P was submitted, I have still not received any notification

of this from the applicant, agent, or owner of the basement flat.

Instead of engaging in proper 2-way conversation/communication it seems as if an agenda

is being promoted in what I feel is an increasingly intimidating and insinuating tone.

It is very alarming and also stressful.

As already stated, I remain firmly opposed to the submitted plans and I strongly object to them.

Yours sincerely,

Susanne Hirschbuhl

Resident freeholder
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